Daughters of Penelope, District 13

invites you to join us for a luncheon

Celebiting Wemen

Sunday, February 18, 2024 ~ 11:30 a.m.

Empress Banquets
200 E. [Lake St., Addisa}nf 1L

11:30 a.m. ~ Cocktails, appetizers and shopping
1:00 p.m. ~ Luncheon

Vendors will be open for shopping
ljefmre and atter luncl'l
Ratfle prizes

365 per person

Guest spea]:zer:
Noura Dabbouseh, M.D.

In observance u}( Heart Health ﬂmﬂffi,
Dr. Daz)zmuse]?, a carjimfﬂgfsf,

will }(ﬂcus on women's heart health.

Please RSVP by Sat., February 10th

For more i..nfnrmati_n_n, call

Faye Kallas at 219-902-0615 or
Electra Kontalonis at 312-405-5543
or email Dopdistrict13 @gmail.com

Proceeds benefit District 13 Scholarship Fund and DOP charities.



